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Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Cagayan 

TUGUEGA RAO CITY 
OFFICE OF THE CITY MAYOR 

May 10, 2024 

THE PRESIDING OFFICER AND MEMBERS 
Sangguniang Panlungsod 
This City 

Dear Presiding Officer and Members of the Sanggunian: 

Herewith is a letter from Barangay Pallua Norte, requesting for the temporary road closure for 
the Passirimmu Festival on May 15, 2024 from 5:00pm onwards. 

For your information and appropriate action. 

In the name of public service, 

MAILA RO 
City MayoA  

0 S. TING-QUE 



Republic of the Philippines 
Province of Cagayan 

Tuguegarao City 

CITY MAW**  

" 
BARANGAY PALLUA NORTE to-Fla o 

date, 
DATE: MAY 9, 2024 rime: 
TO: MAYOR MAILA TING QUE 4v: 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE FOR FIESTA EBRATION 

Dear Mayor, 

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of SK and the Barangay Council of Pallua Norte, we are 
writing to request temporary road closure of Half of Provincial Road of Pallua Norte (Way to Bagay) 
during our upcoming fiesta celebration. 

Event Details: 
Name: Passirimmu Festival (Fiesta Celebration of Pallua Norte) 
Date: May 15, 2024 5:00 PM 

The fiesta is a significant event in our community, bringing together residents and visitors alike to 
celebrate our culture, heritage, and traditions. To ensure the safety and enjoyment of all participants, 
the temporary closure of Half of the Provincial Road of Pallua Norte (Way to Bagay) would greatly 
facilitate the smooth flow of festivities. 

I understand the potential inconvenience this may cause to drivers and commuters, and I assure you 
that we will work diligently to minimize disruptions. We will provide clear signage, offer alternative routes 
to mitigate any inconvenience caused by the closure, and coordinate with our Barangay Tanods to 
guide drivers. 

By temporarily closing Half of Provincial Road of Pallua Norte (Way to Bagay), we aim to create a safe 
and vibrant environment where everyone can fully engage in the festivities without concerns about 
traffic or safety hazards. 

I kindly request your support and approval for this temporary road closure. Your assistance in making 
this celebration a success would be greatly appreciated by the entire community of Pallua Norte. 

Attached here is the proposed Alternative routes. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your favorable resp 

If there are any more questions and clarification, please feel free to conta us at 09657019529. 

Mabbalo! 

Warmest regards, 

HON. SATURNINO PELAGIO 
Barangay ptain 

HON. UELITO MABBORANG 
SK Chai erson 
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